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« Mr, Daniel R. Muller
Assistant Director for
Environmental Projects
Directorate of Licensing
Atanic Energy Comission
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr. Muller:

Ttis is in response to your letter of 9 July 1973 addressed to Captain
Riedel concerning the draft environmental impact statement for the Oyster
Creek Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1, Ocean County, New Jersey.

The Department of Transportation has reviewed the material submitted. We
have no conments to offer nor do we have any objection to the project.

The opportunity to review this draft statement is appreciated.
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